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First name: Julie

Last name: Bottum

Organization: Bigfork Art and Cultural Center

Title: Executive Director

Comments: Hello, thank you for considering our comments. As a representative of the historic significance and

culture based on the pristine environments in areas such as Holland lake, we are highly concerned about the

destruction of the natural habitats and the overload of use that this project would produce for Holland lake. Until

there is more information on the destruction of habitats and the impacts on this beautiful lake we would think that

the project would not go forward as stated. Thank you


